
JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

Happy New Year!  
From all of the staff and residents at Fairfield Park, we hope you had a wonderful holiday 

season and we wish you the best in 2024! We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all of our dedicated family members, volunteers and community groups that supported our 

residents in 2023. 

We are so very thankful to GM Construction & our Residents’ Council, who donated 

funds towards gifts purchased for each resident in the home, Santa for Seniors also 

generously donated beautiful individually wrapped gifts that we were able to 

distribute to our residents. Santa made the special deliveries on Christmas morning to 

our residents.  It truly was a magical day at Fairfield Park! 

Residents’ Council had a successful December, raising money for their 50/50 draw. 

Congratulations to our winner who received $226.50! Residents’ Council looks forward 

to raising more money this year to go towards special events for all the residents at 

Fairfield Park. 

A friendly reminder to all that Dr. Perkin will be retiring as of December 31st 2023.  Dr. 

Atoe will continue as our Medical Director. We thank Dr. Perkin for his many years of 

service at Fairfield Park. 

Door Codes – Effective January 2, 2024 the code to exit the front entrance will change 

to reflect the New Year: 2024* 

2023 Accommodation tax receipts will be in with the February 2024 billing. 

 


